From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 4/23/2014 7:25:22 AM

To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcec:

Subject: Re: Customerin Antioch

Got it -- thanks!

----- Original Message -----

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta 1. {mailto:elizaveta.malashenko(@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 07:24 AM Pacific Standard Time

To: Doll, Laura

Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. <elizaveta.malashenko(@cpuc.ca.gov>

Subject: Re: Custome n Antioch

No estimate at this moment. I'm trying to get this closed out, but haven't seen a draft report yet.

>On Apr 22, 2014, at 10:38 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote:
>

> Liza
> Any estimate on when you might have a response to this customer?

> We are continuing to have challenging communications.
>

> Thanks

> Laura
>

> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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